B.O.M Agreed Report 18th January 

· The Principal would like to extend thanks to Peter Kelly and Micky Madden, to Mrs Carmel Mc Macken LWR and Mrs Janice Daly, Deputy LWR for all their work with Covid related matters thus far.

· Thanks also extended to all staff members for their help in the relocation of 5 classes to the old school campus on the 10/12/20. 


· The Building Project is progressing very well, with all matters as they should be.

· Gratitude extended to the BOM for the staff Christmas dinner on Thursday 17th Dec.


· Treasurer gave update on finances and all monthly expenditures and income reconciled. 

· The following policies/plans were approved by the Board :


(i) History and Geography Whole School Plans
(ii) Administration of Medication 
(iii) Updated Fire Safety and Evacuation Policy and Procedures

· Enrolments days at the school postponed due to school lock down. Using alternative platforms such as the school website & social media platforms.

· Thanks to Ms. Keys for her work updating Fire & Safety Evaluation Plan and Procedures for both campuses.













